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January 20, 2011

Greetings,

The Friends of Oscar-Zero would like to invite you to become a member of our group which was organized to provide support and promotion for the Ronald Reagan Minuteman Missile State Historic Site, affectionately known as Oscar-Zero.  Our organization has been in existence for a little over a year and has helped provide some new signage for the site, assisted in helping organize a video competition that will provide new documentaries and videos promoting the site and has helped organize the grand opening celebration which brought great recognition to the site.   

One of our latest projects is to assist the site manager to promote an extended tour of the site which includes first hand information from people who actually worked there during the time it was open.  The Friends group is providing a meal to the participants of this extended tour, which will be hosted at the Griggs County Cold War Interpretive Center, adjacent and part of the Griggs County Museum.  The efforts of this group have seen fruition in the extensive number of visitors to the site and the Cold War Interpretive Center over the past year or so.
We would like to encourage you to consider membership in this group to help support our efforts to help the state and nation recognize the value of this important piece of our history.  When we receive your check for the membership dues, you will receive an authentic Oscar-Zero coin, updates about the activities and events happening at the site, and a membership card that will allow you to tour the Oscar-Zero state historical site and the Griggs County Museum and the Cold War Interpretive Center at no charge.  
Thank you for your consideration of this membership and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Edland, President

Friends of Oscar-Zero
